
 

 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S PEEL C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Stocksfield Drive, Little Hulton, Salford, M38 9RB 

Tel: 0161 790 2327 

 

Headteacher: Miss Barker 
 

                                                                          

‘Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love’ 
 

    
                         

Tuesday 27th November 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

As a school I am trying to reduce the amount of paper we send to you - newsletters, diary sheets 

etc. 

 

I would therefore like to remind you that our new revamped website 

 

                  www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk    

 

does contain all the information you need; diary dates, the latest information and lots more. 

 

There may be times when you will still receive some reminders/information so please keep checking 

your child’s bag. 

 

Christmas Lunch this year is taking place on Thursday 13th December, if your child usually has a 

packed lunch but you would like them to have this special lunch.  The £2.00 payment can be made 

via Parentpay. 

 

We are having a pantomime in school this year for year 1 – year 6; Dick Whittington which is being 

performed by LADA Theatre Company.  The performance is on Friday 14th December 2018, the cost 

is £2.50 which includes refreshments, please pay via Parentpay. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

            

http://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/

